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Headteacher: Sarah Edwards 
 

17 September 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 7, 11 and 12 Reminder: Welcome Event and Meet the Tutor - Monday 22 September 
3.30pm - 5.30pm 
 
Head of Year presentations twice at 4.00pm and 5.00pm 
Year 7:  4.00pm and 5.00pm   Sports Hall  Mrs H Gardner 
Year 11:  4.00pm and 5.00pm   School Hall  Mr T Brixey   
Year 12:  4.00pm and 5.00pm   Sixth Form Centre Mr G Cook 
 
These are repeated presentations, so choose a time that suits you. If you plan to attend the later 
talk, we recommend that if you wish to visit the stands in the E-Canteen, that you do so before 
the talk, as the event finishes at the end of the final talk. 
 
‘Meet the Tutor’ - 3.30pm - 5.30pm 
Please book an appointment through the School Cloud platform. To access the School Cloud 
platform the web address is https://wealdschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/. If there are any issues, 
please contact networksupport@theweald.org.uk with information about the issue and your 
contact details.  
 
You will be able to book appointments to the meet the tutor event from Monday 15 September 
at 6.00pm. A video demonstration for how to login and book appointments is available here. 
Booking will close on Friday 19 September at 12 noon. 
 
Information Stands 
Throughout the afternoon there will be information stands available in E block canteen for Y7 and 
Y11 and in the Sixth Form centre for Y12. It is not possible to speak to individual subject teachers 
at this event as this will take place at parents and carers evenings throughout the year.  
 
Parking  
Please be aware that parking on the school site is limited, so if you are local and it is possible to 
walk, both the front and Sixth Form entrances will be open. There will also be extended parking 
on the school fields (weather permitting) with the entrance via the bus lanes. Please note this 
will only be available from 3.30pm to allow the buses to leave. A number of disabled parking 
spaces are available at the front of the school. If you have any special access requirements, please 
advise your child’s form tutor. There are a very limited number of spaces available in the main 
car park. Please ensure you only park in the white parking bays (which are the school bays).  The 
blue ones are for use by the Leisure Centre only. There will be sixth form students who will direct 
you to the field parking entrance The “What3Words” reference is: arise.meanings.encroach.  
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Please see the original email for the full details. We look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 

     
Mrs H Gardner   Mr T Brixey    Mr G Cook 
Head of Year 7  Head of Year 11  Head of Sixth Form 
 


